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Resolution of the Chatham County Board of Commissioners 
Honoring National Line Workers Appreciation Day 

 
WHEREAS, the reliable and safe delivery of electricity is essential to the well-being of our community, 
supporting homes, businesses, schools, hospitals, and essential services; and 
 
WHEREAS, national line workers serve as the backbone of our electrical infrastructure, working tirelessly in all 
conditions to maintain, repair, and restore power; and 
 
WHEREAS, line workers face hazardous conditions, including extreme weather, high-voltage power lines, and 
challenging environments, to ensure uninterrupted electrical service; and 
 
WHEREAS, these dedicated professionals demonstrate exceptional skill, courage, and commitment to their 
craft, often working long hours, including nights, weekends, and holidays, to restore power during 
emergencies; and 
 
WHEREAS, National Line Workers Appreciation Day, observed annually on April 18, recognizes and honors the 
contributions of line workers across the country; and 
 
WHEREAS, the Chatham County Board of Commissioners wishes to express its deepest gratitude and 
appreciation for the line workers who serve our community with dedication and resilience. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Chatham County Board of Commissioners formally recognizes 
April 18, 2025, as National Line Workers Appreciation Day in Chatham County and urges all residents to join in 
honoring and thanking these essential workers for their service. 
 
Adopted, this the 17th day of March 2025. 
       _________________________________________ 

Karen Howard, Chair 
ATTEST: 
______________________________________ 
Jenifer K Johnson, Clerk to the Board 


